
 
From: beckie [mailto:beckieb@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:10 AM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB 4135 

 

Please do not allow HB 4135 to go through! We can not allow any bill to pass that would allow 

any patient to be dehydrated and starved because of their mental problems. Beckie brooks 
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